
Mr mark counihan is applying for the licence so that his friend mr Tim Sheehan can continue to trade 

as a publican at sals bar now renamed as the field.mr counihan resides in Ireland and does not 

frequently visit Britain.i believe if this license is granted mr Tim Sheehan will continue to run the 

pub.i genuinely believe he has no regard for the public or the authorities.i will appear in person if 

required to elaborate on my statement As i think there is a serious risk to public safety.if you have 

any queries contact me at any time.regards 




